
                            

 

1. The hall gents and disabled toilet refurbishment is set to commence on the 
4th September for two weeks of work. Regular male hirers will be able to use 
the disabled toilet during the work on the gent’s toilet. There are no casual lets 
during that period. 

2. The annual electrical check has been carried out and there are a couple of 
minor repairs noted. The repairs are being done. 

3. A power cut in the area affected the Hall on the 9th. The timers have been 
reset and the alarm is working normally. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


